
SENCO Network Evaluation April 2023 
This evaluation was to explore SENCOs views of the SENCO Network that took place on 

26th April 2023 and focused on ‘Inclusivity in Schools’. 79 professionals attended the 

event and 18 responded to the post-event evaluation.  

8.3/10 
SENCOs’ average rating for 

the SENCO Network session         

(1 = poor, 10 = excellent) 

3.4/5 
SENCOs’ average increase in 

knowledge around 

supporting CYP with 

additional needs (1 = not at 

all, 5 = very much) 

What did SENCOs find most helpful? 

Learning about Microsoft 

Accessibility tools (e.g. 

Immersive Reader) 

Knowing what services are 

available in Swindon 

Legal frameworks/legislation 

session 

Presentations from the 

advisory teams were a good 

refresher 

What could improve future SENCO 

Network sessions? 

A Q&A session with SEND 

staff thinking about EHCNA 

More input around specific 

interventions that are 

available 

A mix of online and face-to-

face to support networking 

Having breakout rooms for 

SENCOs to share successes/

struggles 


